
Wyckoff’s Christmas Tree Farm, LLC 

Disclaimer for Christmas Tree Colorant 

Please Read 

If you have questions or concerns that you do not feel that the posted 
manufacturers information (2 pages) has adequately addressed, we urge you 
not to buy this product.  

We believe this product to be safe, based on provided manufacturer 
information. The Kirk Company is reputable in the Christmas tree industry. 

Note: We do believe that the tree baling process will cause some colorant to 
flake from the foliage. When opening the baled tree, this flaked colorant is 
likely to fall on the floor. 

Wyckoff’s Christmas Tree Farm, LLC will not be liable for any issue(s) 
arising from the use of this product. 

If you have any concerns about this 
product, we urge you not to buy it. 
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